Couple’s Retreat

The dates for the retreat are February 16-17 and February 17-18.
Please register online at livingunited.com. The keynote speaker is
Pastor Tim Berlin. Be in prayer for him and the other teachers that
God would use them in a great way!

Ladies Meeting
SMBT is hosting a ladies’ meeting on February 237 at 6:30 pm.
More details will follow soon.

Additional Staff

Lalo and Caitlyn Leyva will be with us on February 26™ to
candidate for the additional staff position. There will be a Meet &
Greet reception on February 25" at 6 pm. Please bring a dessert.
Our church will be voting on March 5. Please be in prayer for
discernment.

Mission Conference

The Missions Conference is right around the corner! The
conference is March 1-5. Be in prayer for what God would have
you do in 2023 for worldwide missions. Our missionaries this year
are: The Parker family to Japan, the Scupham family to Cambodia,
and the Marino family to California.

Youth Rally

The teenagers are invited to a youth rally at Faith Baptist Church
in Olathe on March 17th. We will leave the church at 5:45, and
you will need to bring 512 cash.

Man Camp

Man Camp registration is open now. The cost is 555 which is due
by March 8™, Man Camp takes place on March 24-25 in Mt.
Vernon, MO. There is a sign-up sheet on the back table.

1 Corinthians 1:9
“God is faithful, by whom ye were called unto the fellowship of
His Son Jesus Christ our Lord.”



